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**MOOSE NEWS** 

*Welcome Spring!!  I hope everyone is enjoying 

the sunny weather and moisture we have been 

receiving.   

*Kyle Haar attended our mid-winter conference 

and returned with an abundance of good infor-

mation about One Moose.  THANK YOU KYLE! 

*Moose International will be implementing One 

Moose beginning May 1st, which will make the 

Moose Lodge a male/female organization.  

Women of the Moose, as long as your dues are 

up to date as of May1st, you will automatically 

become a member of the Lodge where you pay 

your dues.  In order to become a member of the 

Douglas Lodge, you will need to transfer your 

membership from the previous Lodge to the 

Douglas Lodge.  As far as we know, there will be 

a $20 transfer fee.  If you need further infor-

mation please contact Becky or a board member. 

Women that are interested in becoming a board 

member will have to belong to a Women of the 

Moose Organization (Torrington or Laramie) and 

also pay dues through the Douglas Lodge.     

The raffle beef is cut, wrapped and 

ready to go!  We are still on track to 

have our drawing April 15th.  There 

are still plenty of tickets.  If you or 

anyone you know would like tickets, 

they can be purchased at the Lodge.  

Thank you to John Bell from Toms 

Wild Game Processing for all of his 

hard work on the beef.  

As Spring & Summer 

approach, please feel 

free to let the board 

know of any fun 

event ideas you may 

RAFFLE TICKETS 

HALF A BEEF & 

PROCESSING 

TICKETS ARE 

$20/EACH  

As my term of governor nears 

the end, I want to sincerely 

thank each and every one of 

you for your help and support 

for the past year!  Its been my 

honor to serve the Moose 

Lodge and it’s members.   

Your Governor,  

Taylor Lisco 

  

THANK YOU!!! 

*DAN BOHLANDER FOR REPAIRING 

BACK DOOR 

*BLAKE SCOTT FOR HIS DONATION TO 

FIX THE BACK DOOR 

*TRACY BONER FOR DOING THE TAXES 

FOR THE LODGE 

*DUANE SEIBKEN FOR THE DELICIOUS 

CORNED BEEF AND CABBAGE  


